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While I do feel that it is a very good idea to carry out a study to determine the impact of solar projects on public land, I feel that
the moratorium on applications for new project is an EXTREMELY BAD IDEA. Why can't the progress that is being made
continue while the research is being conducted? A moratorium makes no sense.

Energy independence is an extremely important issue for our nation, and this moratorium will be a major setback on the road to
independece. Solar energy is a clean, proven energy which will help our country develop economically, and which will also
increase our self reliance and national security. This moratorium on new projects would be a major setback, and an unwise
decision.



